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Welcome back, Knights!

I hope this letter finds you well and filled with anticipation for the upcoming school year.
Whether you're returning to familiar spaces or stepping into our community for the first
time, know that you're joining a family where every individual is valued and welcomed.

As we gear up for another exciting chapter at AAE, I'm thrilled to reintroduce myself as

Lisa Longoria, your Vice Principal. I eagerly await the chance to support each one of you
on your educational journey.

At AAE, kindness isn't just encouraged, it's celebrated. I look forward to witnessing the
kindness and compassion that defines our school community when we reconvene on
Monday, August Sth.

For those eager to learn more about student placement and teacher assignments, please keep
an eye on our online portal in Infinite Campus, where this information will be available by the
end of July. Additionally, our school website, http://aae.lewiscenter.org, contains a helpful list

of suggested class donations, ensuring our classrooms are well-equipped for optimal learning
experiences.

Our school thrives thanks to the dedication of our volunteers. Keep an eye out for
upcoming volunteer workshops, where you can take the first step in becoming an integral
part of the AAE family. If you ever need to visit campus, please don't hesitate to call the
main office beforehand, and we'll be more than happy to assist you.

Remember to regularly check our website for important updates and additional
information. Your involvement and support are invaluable in shaping your child's

educational journey, and together, we'll make this another exceptional year for all the
children at AAE.

Here's to a year filled with growth, learning, and endless possibilities.

Lisa Longoria




